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Occupational Therapist Valerie is the best OT we have ever had.  She was great to 
work with when Aiden was younger as well as now! Aiden has a somewhat unique 

condition and Valerie is so great to be willing to tackle his needs. We truly 
appreciate any time we get to work with her!  

    
* * * * * * 

 
Pediatric Vision Screener Molly is professional, organized and works well with 

children and parent volunteers.  We are delighted with her!  Molly connects very 
well with all of the children.  We look forward to working with her next year.  

 
* * * * * * 

 
Physical Therapist Rosana is great! We have seen a huge improvement in our 

child. Rosana always gives us things to work on throughout the week. 
 

* * * * * * 
 

Hedley, Speech and Language Pathologist, has been an enormous help to our 
daughter Adeline with her speech and pronunciation issues.  Her desire for 

assisting children with their speech, combined with her warm and positive manner, 
make her an exceptional teacher and speech therapist.  Adeline and I always look 
forward to seeing Ms. Hedley because she makes her sessions meaningful while 

also entertaining and enjoyable. We cannot thank Ms. Hedley and the Elks enough 
for everything they’ve done to help our daughter improve her speech, confidence, 
and overall quality of life.  Hedley, thank you so much! We are certain that you 
will continue to have an enormous impact on the lives of many more children by 
improving their speech in the same fun and effective manner as you have done 

with both of our daughters. 
 

* * * * * * 
 

Gabriella is a great Physical Therapist with a big heart and very involved.  She has 
been helping Cassandra with her needs. I have seen so much progress since we 

have had her be our daughter’s therapist.  
 

* * * * * * 
 


